
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 14, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P. O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
   Re:   Termination of Interconnection Agreements 
 

Mr. Derouen: 
 
This is to inform the Kentucky Public Service Commission (“KPSC”) that the following 
interconnection agreements with BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Kentucky, 
filed with the KPSC, have been terminated: 
 

Carrier Name: Approval 
Date: 

Termination 
effective as of: 

Reference 
No. 

Nextel West Corporation 5/5/2008 2/17/2015 OO905 
NPCR, Inc. d/b/a Nextel Partners 5/5/2008 2/17/2015 OO906 
EveryCall Communications, Inc. 12/4/2006 2/24/2015 OO648 
New Talk, Inc. 9/11/2009 2/24/2015 1055 

 
Please remove the above interconnection agreements and any associated amendments to the 
interconnection agreements from the KPSC’s website and files.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St.  
#2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 
T: (214) 757-8099 
F: (214) 746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 
 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager – Regulatory Relations 

 
 
 
 


